
 Roseville Golf Club Board Meeting Minute 

Legends - Diamond Oaks  

Sept. 2, 2014 

 

Meeting called to order at: 6:30 PM 

Board Members Present:    Bryan Lange, Jesse Sierra, Freida Aichele, Tim Bryan, Neil Tomas, Bob 
Mitchell, Russ Tabbert,  Paul Christianson, Dick Hunt, Steve Ries, Paul Gonzalez, & Chuck Heath. 

August Minutes were read and approved. 

President’s Report:  Bryan Lange reported:   None. 

Vice-President Report: .Jesse Sierra reported The Newsletter has gone out, including the form for the 
Christmas party reservation. 

Secretary’s Report:  Chuck Heath reported: We currently have 323 members. The final phone list is 
coming out.  Membership is closed as of Monday to reopen on 10/1/14.   

Tournament Director’s Report:  Neil Thomas reported:  Nothing to report.  

Treasurer’s Report:  Paul Christianson reported:  Paul summarized the various funds, all which are in 
good shape relative to projections. The raffle results are close to $900.00. 

Tournament Bookkeeper’s report:  Tim Bryan reported:   The bookkeepers fund is current, with no 
advance deposits.  All funds are current and within goal.  The last bank statement balanced out fine. 

Club Handicapper’s Report:   No report. 

Webmaster’s Report:   Steve Ries reported:  We have Face book and Instagram and Twitter accounts.  
Working on the Christmas party links.  Making changes to everything relative to 2015 membership.   

Rules Chairman Report:  Freida Aichele:  No report. 

Correspondence:  None. 

Old Business:    None. 

 

New Business:   Freida Aichele moved that the Thursday Night Twilight league be sanctioned by RGC, 
and that they function under the Rules of Conduct of the RGC.  Motion Passed. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM 
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